
  

 

Dear student,   

Nobody wants to waste time repeating material they have already learned. Lighten your course load by 

applying for transfer credits at George Brown College. With fewer courses in your semester, use your 

extra time to excel in your program, or develop a new hobby! 

When to apply?  

Application opens starting March 20, 2023. It is recommended to apply after registering for your 

courses.  

How to get started?  

Apply for transfer credits in three easy steps:  

 

What is required?  

1. Minimum grade of 60% in your incoming course. Some exceptions apply. 

2. An official transcript (if not previously submitted). * 

3. A course outline/syllabus for each course. 
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*Official transcripts should be sent through ontariocolleges.ca, or directly from your issuing institution 

via a secure digital platform or emailed to transfercredit@georgebrown.ca or 

admissions@georgebrown.ca. Transcripts received electronically or by email are processed with a 

quicker turnaround time. The issuing institution can mail official transcripts (sealed and stamped) to the 

following address: 

George Brown College 

ATTN: Transfer Credit 

P.O. Box 1015, Station B 

Toronto, Ontario M5T 2T9 

If you are submitting a WES or ICAS Evaluation, we will accept PDF copies of your evaluations. Please 

send to transfercredit@georgebrown.ca. Or you can request that your evaluation report is mailed to 

George Brown College at the following address: 

George Brown College 

ATTN: Transfer Credit 

P.O. Box 1015, Station B 

Toronto, Ontario M5T 2T9 

What if my academic record is from an international institution?  

Courses from institutions outside of Canada will be considered.  Please see I have International 

Education for specific requirements.  

 

For more information:  

• How to apply for transfer credits: Instructional video & Online guide 

• How to select the right courses for transfer credit 

• How to select the right elective courses for transfer credit  

• Transfer Guide 

 
 

 

 
Contact Us: 

Transfer Credit Office 

Email: transfercredit@georgebrown.ca □ Web: Transfer Guide  

Phone: 416-415-2000 or 1-800-265-2002  
 

George Brown College 

Transfer Credit Office 

P.O. Box 1015, Station B, 

Toronto, Ontario M5R 1M3 
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